File July Speed. DISTRIBUTION CENTRAL FILE NRR R/F JUL 2 0 1979 ETSB R/F ETSB Subj File 5.4 RLBangart MOTE TO: William E. Kreger, Assistant Director for Site Analysis, DSE Richard L. Bangart, Acting Chief, Effluent Treatment Systems FROM: Branch, DSE STATUS OF RETS AND RETS/40 CFR 190 LETTERS TO LICENSEES Per your request of July 18, 1979, a detailed status report on the subject draft letters is provided as follows: 1. On June 15, 1979, memos (see attachments) were issued under your signature to B. K. Grimes and Edward S. Christenbury requesting comments by June 21, 1979 on the draft letters that were enclosed with those memos. E. S. Christenbury responded to you with comments by memo (attached) dated June 22, 1979. No written comments have been received from B. K. Grimes. 3. We did receive verbal comments from Stu Bland and Phil Wagner from DOR. Bland has informed me that no written comments will be forthcoming from DOR and that his previous verbal comments are the only comments from DOR that need be considered. Letter Transmitting RETS Rev. 2 (Rev. 3 by our previous designation): Mass mailing system is being used to dispatch letter and RETS Rev. 2. Gammill's letter recommends DPM do the same for their plants. See memo dated 7/18/79 attached. Letter on Delayed RETS Submittals: ETSB had recommended that this letter be sent to 10 plants. DOR commented that each plant should be contacted by the PM to determine their schedules for submittal and that we should review schedule commitments that may have already been made by the licensees. This would eliminate the need to send letters to those plants that are presently about to make submittals and to those plants that have already committed to submittal dates. We expect to have a revised plant addressee list completed by July 20, 1979. DOR will be requested to issue the letter requesting submittals at that time. 8211230097 790720 PDR ADDCK 05000289 PDR OFFICE > BURNAME DATE

6. Letter on Implementation of 40 CFR 190 By Plants Without RETS: DOR commented that instead of requesting submittals from licensees that would require review and approval or comment by NRR, a better approach would be to document procedures in the letter that should be followed by the licensee to assure conformance with 40 CFR 190. We have revised the draft letter and expect additional comments from DOR by 7/20/79. By August 10 we plan to prepare an Eisenhut memo for Muller's signature requesting this letter be sent to licensees. The revised draft letter should be sent to OELD again for comments.

Richard L. Bangart, Acting Chief Effluent Treatment Systems Branch Division of Site Safety and Environmental Analysis

Attachments: As Stated

10

cc: JTCollins CBurke

DSE:ETSB/// RLBangart!csp
7/20/79